Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: IT asset recycling
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
• Please can you inform me as to the name and email address for the person(s) that manage the IT asset recycling and hard drive destruction and also the name and email address for the person(s) responsible for making the final decision as to who Leicester City Council decide to use for ITAD and HDD services? 

Answer:

The Council can confirm that this information is held, however, disclosure of personal data relating to junior members of staff below Heads of Service are exempt from release as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under Section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under Section 17 of the Act. 

The Council judges that disclosure of this information to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes. 
Please email any enquiries to DDaT.purchasing@leicester.gov.uk
• Please can you inform me as to when any ongoing IT Recycling/Hard Drive Destruction service/supplier contract/framework agreement ends?

There is no contract in place as no costs apply. We receive a free service through Circular. 

• Please can you inform me of any set, scheduled or sporadic dates that Leicester City Council are next due to require IT recycling and hard drive destruction services.

This information is not held by the Council and is informing you in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act.

As they are sporadic, we cannot provide you this information as they are as and when required. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

